
 
 
April 11, 2021 Eboard Meeting at 11:00am 
ALR Post 109  
Corona de Tucson 
 
Roll Call of Officers: 
President: Aaron Guritz - Present 
Vice President: Jill - Present 
Secretary – Stacey Goulet – Present 
Sergeant at Arms: Bill Long– Present  
Corporal at Arms – Dean Moulis-Absent 
Road Captain Bert Hemperly: – Present  
Membership: April Moss - Present 
Chaplain: Michelle Chapman – Absent 
Chaplain: April Moss -Present 
 
New Business 
 
Aaron found out about a new benefit to any Legion members for burial benefits through LIT. 
 
Trailer almost done need to get a 503C designation for registration 
 
Our Kilt Run was a success we had 163 registered and no issues 
 
4/25 Gilbert ALR coming to 109 for a ceremony to donate money to Fisher House.  We will 
need to make Burger/Dogs in coordination with the Son’s. 
 
John Moffit wants to be notified right away when a winner is declared for the Traveling Trophy 
so that he can get it out to all ALR. 
 
No Slingo on Mother’s Day and our ALR meeting is being moved to 5/23 on the date the Son’s 
would have had there meeting.  We will be responsible for Slingo on 5/23.   
 
Need to find out what the date is for our annual election and get a couple volunteers to split up 
the time.  Secretary will need to print out ballots. 
 
May 8th will be Post wide clean up. 
 
Annual conference will be in Mesa at the Marriott on 6/24-27.  We will need to make a motion to 
have the rooms for the ALR booked. The rooms are $99 each 



 
8/21 will be the Run for the Hills ride.  We need to get working on that soon. 
 
10/9 will be the TAMM’s ride 
 
Rescue Riders want to do a ride starting and ending at 109. 
 
April gave $317 cash to Treasurer $147 for membership and $170 for patches 


